
 

 
VALENTINE  
ADVOCACY 
CAMPAIGN 
NAEYC and NCaeyc, along with other state and national organizations 
invite you to join in a Valentine Advocacy Campaign.   

This is an opportunity for early childhood professionals, families, 
organizations and children to send meaningful messages to both our   
North Carolina and United States Legislators about the importance    
of investing in early care and education! 

Our state and nation’s future prosperity depends on it! 

 

 Use the Valentine 
template provided                      

or design your own!                               
 

Make an impact!      
Take a picture of your 
completed Valentine 
Advocacy Message.        

Share your pictures on 
NCaeyc’s Facebook page as 
well as Facebook pages of 

your Legislators.              
Then mail the Valentine or 

email a picture of your 
Valentine to either or all of 

the following:                 
Your NC State Senator or 

Legislator or your             
US Senator or Congressman 

(Find out who represents 
you and how to contact 

them here.)           
 

Or send your message 
electronically through the 

Action Center sponsored by 
our partners at the          

NC Child Care Coalition!    
 

Personalize YOUR    
advocacy message.      

Include your name and   
town or county. 

 

 

   
     

  
 

   
  

   
    
    

    
   

     
  

 
 

NCaeyc will hand-deliver 
your Valentines to NC 

Senators & 
Representatives! 

Mail them to us by Feb. 9th: 
NCaeyc                          

2209 Century Drive       
Suite 550                    

Raleigh, NC 27612 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Check out 

great 

advocacy 

messages at 
The First 

2000 Days! 

https://icitizen.com/
http://www.capwiz.com/ncchildren/home/
http://first2000days.org/
http://first2000days.org/
http://first2000days.org/


 
 

Valentine Advocacy Campaign      
                        

SUPPORT YOUNG HEARTS AND MINDS: 
INVEST IN EARLY CARE AND EDUCATION! 
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